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Notice to Brokers / Buyers of the Colombo Tea Auction - e-Platform 

 

Post Auction Transfers 

The Sri Lanka Tea Board, as the Line Authority of the Tea Industry, has observed that 

certain Buyers, who are not registered under the Simplified Value Added Tax (SVAT) 

scheme with the Inland Revenue Department (IRD), have been purchasing teas through 

the online tea auction and subsequently transferring these lots to SVAT-registered Buyers. 

Please be reminded that Buyers who are not SVAT-registered and are operating within the 

Live Environment are strictly prohibited from transferring lots post-sale to Buyers who are 

SVAT-registered. 

This rule must be adhered to without exception. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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